
 
 

The Chicago Department of Transportation (CDOT) is working together with the office of Alderman Cruz (30th 

Ward), Alderman Cardona (31st Ward) and Alderman Villegas (36th Ward) to improve Fullerton Avenue from 

Narragansett Avenue to Lockwood Avenue, in support of pedestrian safety, infrastructure improvements, and 

overall economic development of the surrounding area.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

Fullerton Avenue Improvements 
Narragansett Avenue to Lockwood Avenue 

Location Map 
Neighborhood High Crash Corridor; 
Vision Zero Action Plan (June 2017) 

Project Limits 

Project Goals 

• Repair and upgrade infrastructure 

• Enhance pedestrian safety and walkability 

Proposed Improvements 

• Full-width roadway resurfacing and patching as needed 

• Sidewalk, curb and gutter, and ADA ramp replacement 

as needed 

• New arterial street lighting 

• New pedestrian refuge islands and curb bump-outs at 

select locations 

• High-visibility crosswalk markings 

• New shade trees 

• Improved drainage and elimination of ponding water 

 

 

Pedestrian Refuge Islands to provide refuge to 

people crossing wide streets 

Project Schedule 

2023 Spring: Start of Construction 

2024 Fall: Anticipated Completion 
 

Deteriorated pavement and sidewalk 

along Fullerton Avenue 
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For Additional Information  

Check out the project website! 

http://tinyurl.com/FullertonAvenue or scan the code   

You can also call the Department of Transportation at 

(312) 744-5900. 

30th Ward 

36th Ward 

31st Ward 

http://tinyurl.com/FullertonAvenue

